
Old Barnsbury kitchen and bathroom  
refurbishment works update

We hope you all had a nice autumn and are looking forward to the 
festive season.

As you may remember from our last update, we discussed the 
planned kitchen and bathroom refurbishment at Fisher House.  
Since then the team has worked diligently on this and we are now 
pleased to announce that the works at Fisher House will commence 
in the new year. These improvements aim to enhance your living 
spaces and increase comfort.
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What will be upgraded?

The refurbishment will include modernisation of kitchen cabinets, 
worktops and bathrooms, including new sanitary ware. 

•	 Kitchen and bathroom improvements

	 The option to combine the separate toilet with the bathroom  
to create a more spacious layout. Please note that in a few flats 
this may not be possible. If this is the case, it will be discussed 
with residents.

•	 New entrance doors

	 Solid core doors will be installed at individual flat entrances.

•	 Other essential works

	 Drainage improvement works which have already started.

Upcoming events

•	 We hope to hold a ‘Meet the contractor’ event at the community 
centre in December. Fisher House residents will be invited there 
to see some samples and make choices. A date and time for this 
will follow shortly.

•	 A series of workshops will also be held in early 2025 to discuss 
and show some of the planned landscape improvements.

We’ll keep updating you and answering your questions.

Further information can be found at www.betterbarnsbury.org.uk.

To give feedback, email best@newlon.org.uk or call 020 3234 2221.
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